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Thank you for exhibiting at the 2020 ASTRO Annual Meeting, the leading event for the radiation 

oncology community. We have crafted the most ideal environment to provide you with maximum 

exposure so can reach your target audience through our new cutting-edge platform. Our top priority 

is to help you stay connected with our attendees without losing audience engagement or 

interaction. 

We hope that you had the opportunity to participate in one of our Exhibitor Town Hall webinars this 

week and look forward to speaking with you about the specific details on your company's virtual 

booth package based on your current exhibit spend to date. 

On Monday, June 1, you will receive an email from our Exhibits Management team at SPARGO with 

your company's phone appointment time. During this call, we will review the details of your current 

booth package, discuss upgrade options should you wish to take advantage of additional offerings 

and address any specific questions that your company may have. If you do not receive an email, 

please contact us at astroexhibits@spargoinc.com. 

Visit our website for more information about our virtual booth offerings and FAQs. 

As always, your support of ASTRO is greatly appreciated. As an exhibitor, your participation is vital 

to the overall attendee experience and supports ASTRO in our goal to provide the highest quality 

education for radiation oncology professionals. 

Warm regards, 

The ASTRO Exhibits Team 


